Hall, Kathleen

ot aas-we:
From: Larson, Brady A.
Sent: Friday, April 28, 2023 9:04 AM
To: Hall, Kathleen
Subject: FW: Task force Language

From: Mitskog, Alisa <amitskog@ndlegis.gov>
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2023 5:08 PM

To: Larson, Brady A. <bradylarson@ndlegis.gov>
Subject: Task force Language

Brady,
Here is the information for the task force:

There is appropriated out of any moneys in the community health trust fund in the state
treasury, not otherwise appropriated, the sum of $500,000, or so much of the sum as may be
necessary for the purpose of creating, hiring outside experts and facilitating the North Dakota
legislative health care task force. The purpose of the task force is to understand and create
transparency around health care costs and the drivers of cost growth with the goal of
lessening the impact of rising health care costs to citizens, businesses, and government. The
task force shall take a wholistic view and include Medicaid, NDPERS and the commercial
insurance market. The task force will collect and analyze health care spending data to create
meaningful actions to slow spending growth and improve health care access and quality. The
task force shall meet at least once each quarter and may request, obtain, review, and analyze
information relating to North Dakota health care, including data, reports, audits, and other
information as requested by the task force. The task force shall submit a report of its activities
and any recommendations to improve health care in the state to the legislative management
by October first of each year. The chairman of the task force must be a member of the
legislative assembly as selected by the task force.

Thank you.
-Alisa

Rep. lisa Mitsfiag
District 25
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